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August 27, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

St. Celestine School is alive with the sounds of students learning and interacting again. 
The entire staff is overjoyed to be working with them as they start the year. 

 
There are a number of events in the near future to add to your calendar. 

 August 28 is Picture Day for PreK and Kindergarten. 
 August 29 is Picture Day for Grades 1-8. Please review the handbook for 

appropriate Picture Day attire. Spaghettis straps may not be worn without a 
cardigan or sweatshirt covering them. Clothing should not be excessively tight or 
revealing. 

 September 1 is Labor Day and school is not in session. 
 September 2 is a 2pm dismissal. Teachers have a meeting after school that day. 

  
 Please, if you have not already done so, return the start of the year paperwork to the 
office. 

We are truly a blessed school community because of our many gifts and the positive 
learning experience we provide for all our students.  Have a wonderful week! 
 

 
Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 


